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CATS Field Trip to:
The university of Arizona
Monday, April 8, 2024
The 6th grade CATS class is going on a field trip to

the U of A.  We will view the solar eclipse on the UA Mall through solar telescopes and ISO certified solar viewing glasses. We will also experience a planetarium show at 

The Flandrau Science Center on campus at noon to learn more about eclipses. 
 Please bring a lunch and a water bottle. 
We will NOT buy lunch on campus. We will eat our sack lunches on the UA Mall together.
Please remember to wear comfortable clothes & shoes.

We will leave from Hendricks Elementary by 9:00 AM.  Students will arrive back to their home schools by 2:00 PM  


I                                    ___, parent of                                     _______, give permission for my child to attend the CATS field trip to The University of Arizona on Monday, April 8, 2024.
__________________________


   _________________                      


Signature






      Date

Emergency Phone #’s ______________________________________________________________

Would you be able to chaperone this field trip?        YES    NO 
Do you need a sack lunch from the school cafeteria?
YES
NO 

